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Subject: 
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Maestas Ricardo. NMENV 
Bjswell. David NMENV; Mclean. Megan. NMENV; Tellez. Hernesto. NMENV 
FW: Public comment regarding draft hazardous waste permit for WIPP 
Monday, August 27, 2018 9:23:35 AM _________ ,,. _,.,.,,_. 

From: Russell Hardy <rhardy@nmsu.edu> 

Sent: Friday, August 24, 2018 1:51 PM 

To: Maestas, Ricardo, NMENV <Ricardo.Maestas@state.nm.us> 

Cc: Russell Hardy <rhardy@nmsu.edu> 

Subject: Public comment regarding draft hazardous waste permit for WIPP 

• •• > I~, 
,,~ .. 

Good morning Ricardo, below is my public comment in support of the draft hazardous waste permit 

for the WIPP, EPA ID number NM4890139088-TSDF, pertaining to the Clarification ofTRU Mixed 

Waste Disposal Volume Reporting. 

I have reviewed the draft permit issued by your office and am in full support of the proposed red­

lined changes to the draft permit. Also, I believe that there has been sufficient public meetings and 

comments on this topic and therefore, do not feel that another round of public hearings or extended 

comment period are warranted. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this important permit modification. 

Sincerely, 

Russell Hardy, Ph.D. 

Director 

Carlsbad Environmental Monitoring & Research Center 

1400 University Drive 

Carlsbad, NM 88220 

(575) 234-5555 phone 

(575) 234-5573fax 

180914.15 
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